	Strictly Private and Confidential

To be opened by addressee only


	   Date:
Ref:

Ask for:

Telephone:
Emergency Duty Number:
	(01254) 666400
(01254) 587547


Dear 
Re:   
Following the recent involvement from Blackburn with Darwen Children’s Services, this letter is to confirm that there will be no further action and this case will be closed. 

Insert circumstantial information here step down to etc……
We are always keen to improve the service we provide to children, young people and their families and we would therefore like to know what you think about the service that you have received.

Your feedback is important to us and could influence how we deliver our services in the future, we therefore ask that you spare some time to complete the short questionnaire enclosed and return it in the stamped addressed envelope.

Thank you for your help and please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any queries.
Yours sincerely,
Social Worker
Assessment and Social Work Team 
Children’s Services
